
St.	Mark’s	Visitation	Team	
  
Members of the St. Mark’s Visitation Team do just 
that—they visit. For almost two years, they have visited 
shut-ins who are not able to worship on Sunday 
mornings and patients who are hospitalized. 
  
The goal of this ministry is to keep in contact with as many St. Mark’s friends and 
members as possible. Alice Haupt handles the telephone arm of this team to 
supplement personal visits. She keeps in contact by phone. Jill Akers has 
created some personalized greeting cards for a mailing arm, also to supplement 
personal visits. So ... 
  
Now the Visitation Team needs a Card Person, someone to send the greeting 
cards in the US mail with a stamp. This is an easy at-home job for somebody. 
Team members would feed names to the Card Person, who would then mail the 
cards. And keep track. 
  
Interested? If so, please contact Visitation Team Leader Ken Anderson at 
Joanandken1@verizon.net or 703-425-5376 or Pastor Varinia at 
gvespinosa@stmarks-elca.org or 703-451-5331. Thank you! 


